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Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel Nos. (632)929-66-26to 29 (632)929-62-52 

929-66-20 929-66-33to 35 

MEMORANDUM 

TO ALL EMPLOYEES 
DENR Central Office 

FROM THE DIRECTOR 
Administrative Service 

SUBJECT : BRIEFING ON EMPLOYEES' COMPENSATION 
COMMISSION (ECC) CONTRIBUTIONS 

DATE June 7,2005 

The ECC will conduct a briefing on June 15, 2005 (Wednesday) at 9-11:00 a.m. at the 
Central Office lobby. Employees especially from the Personnel Division as well as from 
the Budget and Accounting Divisions should attend this briefing. 

The ECC representative will discuss the new rate of employees' compensation 
contributionwhich should be included in the CY 2006 budget proposal. 

For your appropriate action. 

ECC-L 

Let's Go Green 


